
Traditional Performing Arts Seminar within One Belt and One Road Countries in 

Shanghai 13-15 November 2019 

 

Shanghai Theatre Academy (STA), together with ITI, wishes to announce an upcoming seminar 

on traditional performing arts within One Belt and One Road Countries, which will run from 

13-15 November 2019 at Shanghai Theatre Academy in Shanghai, China. It is now open for 

application. 

 

This project was born from last year’s Network Meeting in Shanghai. It is an issue close to the 

Network’s heart, as part of its remit is to uphold and promote education in traditional 

performing arts methods, allowing for students to immerse themselves in the rich traditions 

and cultures of theatre from around the world. It’s open to all Network members. 

 

This event includes seminars themed as “Traditional Performing Arts in the New Era” with 

three chosen keynotes, workshops, student presentations and a joint performance.  

 

Shanghai Theatre Academy will provide accommodation and meals. Guests have to pay for 

their own travel arrangements to get to China, including visas. 

 

For full information, please click here. 

 

To apply for this event, please send this application form to the STA coordinator (Lou Yan, 

sta_network@163.com) at the ITI General Secretariat before 28 September 2019. 
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